

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

CORRECTED

June 11, 2007

Pakhar Singh 18215 Ash Lea Dr. Brookfield, WI 53045

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 15, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a 24-hour establishment license be amended to allow 24-hour operation only from October 1st through April 30th, inclusive. From May 1st -September 30th, you will be able to operate Sunday through Thursday from 5 a.m. to 2 a.m. and from 5 a.m. to midnight for Friday and Saturday for the establishment at 3114 N. Sherman Blvd. ("Sherman BP"). The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Wednesday, May 30, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and amended your application.

You are not eligible for a refund of your license fees as your application was approved as amended.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 061504